received 3-29-93



OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

FM'8000

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING SCHENECTADY, NEW YORK 12308-2311 (518) 370-6101

388-610)

March 22, 1993

3 John John

Chief Wilma P. Mankiller Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

I am sorry that you are unable to attend our Commencement this June, but am delighted that you have agreed to accept the degree of Doctor of Humane Letters next year. The Commencement exercises will be held on Sunday, June 12, 1994 at 10:00 a.m.

On behalf of our Honorary Degrees Committee, I thank you for accepting our invitation and look forward to having you with us in a year's time.

All the very best.

Sincerely,

Roger H. Hull